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The Confucius Institute at the University of Melbourne proudly launches its annual Chinese New Year
cultural workshop series to schools and local communities! The Lunar New Year in 2023 falls on 22 January.
The workshops are specifically designed to celebrate the start of the Year of the Rabbit and give the
participants a taste of Chinese culture and traditions.

Cultural workshops are delivered in a package of four traditional activities. You may choose from the list
to make your own unique cultural experience.

 Activity 1 Dragon & Lion dance experience

 Activity 2 & 3 Traditional handcrafting (choose 2 from the following)

 Activity 4 Cultural experience (choose 1 from the following)

2023 Year of the Rabbit Cultural Workshops 
兔年大吉|农历新年文化活动
for Schools & Communities

Program Description:

Program Venue:      Excursions / Incursions

Enrolment and Contact: For group registrations only. There has often been a high demand of these 
workshops during this period. To secure your program, please make a 
booking at your earliest convenience. 
Ms Luna Tai at luna.tai@unimelb.edu.au or call 03 9035 8203.

Program Duration:   4 hours (4 cultural workshops)  
Cost: The cost depends on the group size. Please contact us for more information.

A. Chinese knot-making
B. Lantern-making
C. Paper-folding
D. Spring couplets
E. Paper-cutting
F. 3D paper-folding

A. Shadow-puppet showing B. Dumpling-making C. Traditional costume fitting
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